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Wednesday 15 July 2020 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Year 11 Students 

GCSE results day: Thursday 20 August 2020 

As we reach the end of another school year, albeit under somewhat unusual circumstances, 

our attention inevitably turns to results day for Year 11. In preparation, I just wanted to give 

you some information on how the day will run: 

On results day (Thursday 20 August), the school will be open from 8.00am. As the school is 

undertaking some major building work over the summer, students will need to collect their 

results from the Sixth Form building.  

Students will be able to enter the Sixth Form through the door to the left of the main school 

reception; this will be clearly indicated. Please remember to respect social distance at all 

times whilst waiting for and collecting GCSE results. 

In addition, whilst I appreciate this is a very anxious and exciting time for students and their 

families, in order to observe the necessary social distancing only the students themselves 

will be able to enter the Sixth Form; family members are asked to wait in their cars, or 

outside the school building. 

If you are unable to collect your results from school, or do not wish to attend the school site, 

please email phs@altrinchamcollege.com to advise whether results should be emailed or 

posted home. These requests should come from students themselves, ideally from your 

school email address, rather than from parents/carers.  

I look forward to seeing many of the Year 11 students on the day and hopefully sharing 

some really positive news. There will also be staff from each subject available to discuss 

students’ results and advise on next steps. Anne Parkins from Connexions will also be on 

site to give help and advice. 

Once you have received your results, students should use the south staircase (next to Room 

624) to return to the Sixth Form Atrium. If you are taking up a place in Sixth Form, you will 

then be directed to pick up an enrolment pack, which contains important documents for you 

to read and sign in readiness for a September start. Mr Keegan and other members of the  

Senior Leadership Team will be on hand to discuss your Sixth Form place and subject 

choices if necessary.  

We look forward to welcoming all Year 12 students back to school on Friday 4 September 

2020.  

 

Yours sincerely 

R Smith 

Head of Year 11 
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